
Dear Plot Holders, 
This Sunday we are going to open up the communal compost bins so there will be free 
compost for all. Just turn up between 10.30 and 12.30 with a wheelbarrow and help 
yourselves. If you don’t have a wheelbarrow there are always people who are willing to 
share. The last time we did this it was very successful. 
 
CANCELLATION: Please note that the B.B.Q. we were planning to hold this Sunday has 
been cancelled. A new date will be circulated soon. 
 
REMINDER: The Annual General Meeting of Briar Road Allotment Holders is on Saturday 
16th June at 11am. Refreshments from 10.30 
 
CONTROLLED PARKING ZONE. This comes into force next week down Andover Road and 
the surrounds and the Committee has been working hard to get some concessions for plot 
holders who need to use a car. The fact that we were not consulted has meant that 
several  councillors have got involved. We know some concessions have been agreed by 
cabinet but we will not know what they are until the ward councillors have been 
consulted. For those of you who live in the area we understand the need for the parking 
zone but do not want to lose plot holders because of the restrictions, particularly the 
elderly. I will keep you informed.  
Kind regards, 
Gill 
 


